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Redditch Hockey Club - Photo Consent 

In accordance with England Hockey’s Safeguarding Policy, Redditch Hockey Club do not 

permit photographs or video content of young people to be taken without the consent of 

parents/carers and the young person. To ensure young people enjoy hockey in a safe and 

enjoyable environment, we will follow England Hockey’s guidance regarding the taking and 

use of photographic and/or recorded imagery. Photo consents are captured through our 

online Member Registration form (https://members.redditchhc.co.uk/) which all members 

are required to complete at the start of each season. All consents, photographs and/or 

recorded imagery will be stored in line with Redditch Hockey Club’s Data Storage Policy and 

GDPR. 

England Hockey Guidance 

Photography Best Practice Guidelines can be viewed here. 

Questions / Concerns 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this policy, consent or the use of 

imagery/video please contact:  

• Our Welfare Officer - Sandra Read - 07851 538996 or sanny.xx42@gmail.com  

• Your Captain, Coach or a Senior Committee Member 
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